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18 November 2021 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

 

On Friday 3 December Orangutan Class will be going 

on a trip to Canterbury Garden Centre to see the lights 

and decorations and to visit Father Christmas. 

 

Please could you make a voluntary contribution of £11, 

to cover the cost of the visit to Father Christmas, 

through your PAY360 account. 

 

We aim to leave school at 9.30 am, have snack at the 

Garden Centre then visit Father Christmas; where they will receive a gift.  We will see 

the lights and decorations on display before return to school for a slightly later than 

usual lunch. 

 

Please could you click on the consent and make your payment, both via PAY360, by 

Monday 22 November to give us time to book ahead. 

 

Kind regards 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Tina Sheldrick 

Class Teacher 

 

 


